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Only two qualification events remain for the World Championship of Ping Pong — with the ‘Last Chance Saloon’
following as the race for places at Alexandra Palace reaches a climax.

The qualifying events are at Batts TTC in Harlow on Saturday December 20 and at Jack Hunt School in
Peterborough on Saturday December 27.

The Last Chance Saloon is back at Batts on Thursday January 22.
Players are asked to enter ASAP to book their place in the draw.

The WCPP takes place at Alexandra Palace on January 24 and 25. All members of Table Tennis England can
benefit from one of two fantastic ticket offers — click here for details

Also for those interested, Next Sunday, December 14, sees the Southend league putting on a Sandpaper Ping
Pong event which is open to all on a first come, first served basis.

There is space for only 30 players, playing in a format of three groups of 10. Please contact Glenn Johnson on
07963 754113 if you would like to play in this event.
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